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NOTICE TO ROAD USERS – WEDDIN MOUNTAIN MUSTER 

24 SEPTEMBER – 29 SEPTEMBER 2023 (INCLUSIVE) 

Residents are advised that from Sunday 24 September to  

Friday 29 September 2023, the Weddin Mountain Muster will be held throughout the 

Weddin Shire Local Government Area.  

The Weddin Mountain Muster is a horse trail riding event based in Grenfell NSW, 

which involves guided horse rides on predetermined routes along road reserves and 

private property. Horse riding groups of up to 120 participants will be moving along 

roads in the greater Grenfell area during this period.  

Council asks all road users to be watchful of “Caution Horses” signage indicating 

event participants are in the area and to proceed with care.  

Weddin Shire Council appreciates the patience of motorists during this period. 

Should any further information be required please contact Council’s Infrastructure 

Services Department on (02) 6343 1212. 


